
November 21, 2019 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is with great pleasure that I recommend Audrey Herrera as a student member of the Higher Education 
Advisory Board for the vacant Council District 10 position. Audrey is an ambitious first year student at Trinity 
and is excited to engage (even more than she already does!) in the City of San Antonio. As a San Antonio 
native, Audrey is an excellent representative of Trinity University and we would be proud to have her 
selected to this board.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me at jamie.thompson@trinity.edu or 210-999-8820 with questions. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Jamie Thompson 
Director, Student Involvement 
Trinity University 
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